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Maneuver warfare, or manoeuvre warfare, is a military strategy
that advocates attempting to . According to the United States
Marine Corps, one key concept of maneuver warfare is that
maneuver is The U.S. Marine manual goes on to say.

domain force executing maneuver warfare across the ROMO
Guidance. USMC . Handbook. Navy support: Expeditionary.
Forces. SECNAVINST.

To help evaluate “attrition warfare” and “maneuver warfare,”
Marine Corps doctrinal publications provide us with several
historic examples: This monograph is more than the story of
Marine expeditionary operations in Afghanistan. Corps History,
Marine Corps History & Traditions, Marine Corps Manuals.

In the US Marine Corps, at the direction of Commandant,
General Alfred M. Gray, promulgated Fleet Marine Force Manual
1 (FMFM-1), Warfighting. Unlike the case of the US Army and
its development of its version of maneuver warfare from the
Marines Corps' core mission – expeditionary amphibious
warfare.
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NWDC designs the overall experiment, the concept, and the
scenarios around which the concept is to be tested. The
centerpiece of the laboratory is its modeling and simulation
capability—it can provide a dynamic and realistic backdrop for
both training and experimentation for USAF Senior Leader
Operational Battle Command and Control.
Collectively,theseparticipantsmaybringafullfamilyofadvancedengine
Combat power is the total destructive force we can bring to
bear on our enemy at a given time. Strategy derived from
national policy must be clearly understood to be the sole
authoritative basis of all operations. The advantage gained by
surprise depends on the degree of surprise and the enemy's
ability to adjust and recover.

Thenextattributeoftheenvironmentofwarisuncertainty.Itisnotenoughs
is authoritative but requires judgment in application.
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